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Metropolitan Edison Company
y Post Office Box 480gj g[ T { Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057

717 944-4041

Writer's Direct Dial Number

October 20, 1980
TLL 544

TMI Program Office
Attn: Mr. John T. Collins, Deputy Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

c/o Three Mile Island Nuclear Station
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station. Unit 2 (TMI-2)
Operating License No. DPR-73

Docket No. 50-320
EPICOR II First Stage Liner Sampling

In response to B. J. Snyder's letter to R. C. Arnold, dated October 3, 1980,
suggesting a meeting with NRC representatives to discuss our plans for
sampling EPICOR II first-stage liners, we would like to schedule this meeting
for October 29, 1980, as previously discussed with you by members of my
staff.

Sincerely,

K/
C. K. Hovey
Vice-President and

Director, TMI-2
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cc: Bernard J. Snyder
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